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We should not be spending $$ on "Zero emission" busses.  They are a cruel joke.  

The minerals to make the batteries are mined by slaves in China and children in 

Africa.  The parts are shipped via diesel-powered trucks and ships.  Lithium ion 

batteries are dangerous and sometimes explode into flame. 


